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Friday 19th June 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,
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We hope this newsletter finds you safe and well.  Thank you for continuing to support your children with home learning and for responding so positively to Class Dojo.  Staff are trying to ring as many families as possible to see how everyone is - so if you see an ‘unknown number’ calling it might be your child’s class teacher!  Mrs Thompson and Mrs Hills are often out on their rounds delivering work packs, meal vouchers, exercise books and anything else people might need!  Please do get in touch if you need anything – we are keen to help you in any way we can.
Wider Opening

It has been lovely to welcome back our Year 6 children this week – we have two small ‘bubbles’ of children back in.  This is alongside our ‘bubble’ of children of key workers and those classed as ‘vulnerable’ by the government.  We are looking forward to welcoming back some Year 1 children on Monday.  Please be assured that if you have chosen not to send your Y6 or Y1 child back to school this is absolutely fine and we respect your decision entirely.  Attendance at school is very much dependent on personal circumstances.  We would dearly love to invite all year groups back but social distancing guidelines and risk assessments heavily restrict the number of children we can safely have in school.  We are awaiting further guidance from the government on what will happen in September and will let you know as soon as we have plans in place.
Briardene
Thank you so much to the children who sent in their pictures for the residents and staff of Briardene.  We are pleased to announce 12 winners – prizes will be arriving at your door!  Congratulations!
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Logan Year 3/4

Macie S Year 2

Maisie – Reception

Daisy – Year 1

Aaliyah – Year 3

Isabella – Year 1/2

Cody  – Reception

Alika – Year 1

Kaden – Year 4

Penelope – Nursery

Lacey - Reception

Ella C -  Year 4
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Email from Briardene:

‘The residents loved the pictures from the children, we’ve handed them out individually and dotted some around various notice boards within the home. They really brightened up both the staff and residents day!  Please pass on a massive THANK YOU to the children from all of us at Briardene’ 
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Happy Birthday to all the children who have had a birthday since our last newsletter:  
Yr1: Emilie    Yr3: Ruby     Yr3/4: Lily    Yr 4: Eve, Sophia   Yr 5: Joshua, Lydia    Yr6: Thomas, Mason, Jack S
We hope you all managed to have a lovely day.

Story books and guides for children about Corona Virus
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 This is a really useful free guide to download which explains to children many aspects of Corona Virus including how to stay safe and protect other people and how to make the best of your time at home.

https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/publication/childrens-guide-to-coronavirus/
MindHeart Co: Story Book for Under 7’s on COVID-19 
Produced by MindHeart Co this short free to download online book, is designed to support and reassure children, under the age of 7, about COVID-19. This book is an invitation for families to discuss the full range of emotions arising from the pandemic. The story book is available in a wide range of languages.

https://660919d3-b85b-43c3-a3ad-3de6a9d37099.filesusr.com/ugd/64c685_0a595408de2e4bfcbf1539dcf6ba4b89.pdf
New School
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We continue to hold regular virtual meetings to plan for the new school.  This is the view from the upstairs KS2 classrooms now.  Exciting progress!  All of our ‘Thank you’ posters are now displayed on Robertson’s community noticeboard outside the site – have a look next time you are passing.
Communication
Our daily communication (Monday – Friday 9:00 – 3:30pm) continues to be via Class dojo. We have 174 parents connected and on average about 80% of parents per class. This means that there are still a few who are not looking on here for our daily updates. It would be great to have 100% of parents connected. Queries can also be emailed to admin@simonside.newcastle.sch.uk. Questions about free school meals voucher provisions should be sent to the above address. 
Y6 Bubble work on Racism

Our Y6s have been discussing the issue of racism, analysing the effectiveness of different posters and making their own.  They have been extremely mature in their outlook – well done Year 6!
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Well done to our Y6 Bubble Dojo winner for his brilliant attitude to learning!  
Take care everyone and stay safe.  


Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Thompson and Mrs Hills[image: image5.png]



Dream, Believe and Achieve!
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